
Club meeting 2015-02-07  
 
άtŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ {ǇŜŜŘέ event at Killarney Race Track.  
 

Here are a few pics to enjoy! Remember to also go 
to our Face Book page for more.  
 

LEFT 
It’s still early morning and “our” 
Boma and reserved car park are 
both still empty. Racing cars 
practicing in the background .  
 
We were situated at the apex of 
the famous “Malmesbury 
{ǿŜŜǇέΦ (That’s “Turn 4” to you 
youngsters!) 
 
BELOW 
At the same time, our next-door   
neighbours from the Jaguar Club 
were getting their Boma ready 
for the day’s action as well. 
 

RIGHT 
1964 GSM Flamingo, in 
original condition.  
 
History and beauty! 
 



2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOP 
The Flamingo’s forerunners: these GSM Darts date from the 1950’s and are totally original.  
 
RIGHT 
‘Our’ car park 
starting to fill up.  
 
That’s the famous 
Malmesbury  
Sweep in the  
Background.  
 
 
 
 
 
BELOW  
MG’s from old to new. Just look at that blue Cape sky in the background! 
 
 



3. 

TOP 
The Triumph Club was well-represented as well. In the middle is the brilliant but ill-fated Stag V8.  
 
BELOW 
Full house! What value reserved parking? Spot the lonely white MK 2 somewhere in the middle ………..                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
We had a brilliant day at Killarney. In fact, acting on the sentiments expressed on Saturday, this is to 
become a regular outing for the Club in future.  
 
The cars displayed by the other Clubs looked great: indeed, these are great cars and great people. Each 
car was admired as it arrived and took it’s parking space. But what did steal the show, was when the 
MX-5 Club arrived – in convoy!  Next time, I’m taking a video camera!  
 
Bernie Koch | Chairman 
Western Cape Mazda MX-5 Club 
chair@mx5wc.co.za | 083 454 3776 
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